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 Dr Sunil Chopra OBJEMPER2015/6391/L 23/12/2015  16:28:14 I am concerned about the visual impact of the proposed new building. I do not understand how the 

plans are in sympathy with the conservation status of the area. The Nash mews is an historic street and 

preservation of its characterful charm must surely be a key consideration when evaluating any 

renovation/demolition proposals. Indeed the new building plans do not seem to value the architectural 

significance of the mews and surrounding streets.

I am also concerned about large vehicular access during the demolition/building period. The mews is 

narrow and we have had problems in the past with large vehicles scraping the side of our house and 

damaging the railings. How would the council refuse vehicles (who are careful when turning in the 

mews) be able to continue their regular service if there are large vehicles connected with this proposed 

project on site? There is no available parking.
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